
  

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 

DATE:    October 18, 2018   

 

TO:    All Bidders 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – 2019 Curb Cuts Project 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: October 24, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 

 

 

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding the 

2019 Curb Cuts Project.  This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the 

original specifications as noted.  

 

Question 1:  Can you clarify the location of the retaining wall to be removed along E Fifth Avenue?  

How do we maintain the dirt from falling into the sidewalk?  

 

Response:  The area of work is shown in the picture below.  The contractor shall use integral curb 

and sidewalk to permanently support the soil once the retaining wall and existing sidewalk are 

removed.  The contractor shall perform the work detailed in whatever method necessary to avoid 

allowing any sediment to leave the work zone during construction.    
 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


